Kristin’s Class Newsletter

December 11, 2006  Clara Barton Open School  763-533-1092  kristinlorna@comcast.net
************************************************************************************

Dear Families,

I’m taking a personal day Monday, but I’ll probably see you in the morning when I drop off Amanda or in the afternoon when I pick her up.  Mary Ellen, a retired Barton teacher, will be in charge.  I’m sure the kids will be fine.
Last week


We talked about the gifts of trees, and read The Giving Tree.  We didn’t make paper yet, but we’ll get around to it soon.  We’ve been working on several big projects and slowly bringing them to closure.  It’s fun to see your kids learning to manage their time and make excellent choices. 
Buddies


We have been working with our buddies from Kathy Scoggin’s room once a week or so.  Two weeks ago  we made button snowperson cards for the marketplace.  Last week we did a great science activity about balance.  Thanks to Kathy and her class, who are inspiring and kind buddies.

Families All Matter


Our friend Randy Miranda is reading our Families all Matter stories again this year.  He reads stories about different kinds of families, and then we do some journal work.  Randy is a Barton partent who started reading to my class four years ago.   We all enjoyed it so much, he just kept reading!  When we are done with the Families All Matter stories, Randy will read other stories every Friday just for a treat.  A favorite is the breakfast serials from the paper.  Thanks, Randy!
This Week


We’re reading a sweet story called Something From Nothing and thinking about where clothing comes from.  We’ll do some sewing, too!  Please lend us sewing scissors if you can.  Label them with your name and I’ll return promptly.  
Marketplace and Measurement
I hope to see everyone on the 14th for our Family Measurement night!  We’ll have a mileage club experience for you and a marketplace with student made items to buy.  The silent auction will be in the gym, and I hear that Allison’s dance students are going to perform!
Thanks!  Kristin
